No.	



United Independent School District AGENDA INFORMATION ITEM

Topic: Proposed Boundary Changes for various campuses 2017-2018 School Year
Submitted by: Mike Garza of: Assistant Superintendent of Support Services Approved for transmittal to school board: January 18, 2017
Recommendations:
Administration will present proposed boundary changes for the school year 2017-2018 for Elementary #28, Zaffirini Elementary, Bonnie Garcia Elementary and Salinas Elementary.
 For school year 2017-2018 incoming PK through 5th grade students from Zaffirini Elementary residing East of Jazmin Road will attend Elementary #28.
 For school year 2017-2018 incoming PK through 5th grade students from Bonnie Elementary residing within Independence Hill Subdivision will attend Salinas Elementary.
Rationale: The propose boundary changes would clarify the school boundaries due to land development, and historical student attendance. Budgetary Information: N/A
Board Policy Reference and Compliance N/A

	ELEMENTARY #	ELEMENTARY #28 - SCENARIO 1	_
SCHOOL	CURRENT ENROLLMENT	IMPACT	PROJECTED ENROLLMENT
ZAFFIRINI	1129	-581	548
BONNIE	910	-115	795
SALINAS	770	115	885
ELEM # 28	0	581	581

